
Lyneham Primary School 
Preschool to Year 6 
Phone: 6142 1720 

info@lynehamps.act.edu.au 
www.lynehamps.act.edu.au 

Principal:  Merryn O’Dea 
 

Dear Families, 

We are very excited to let you know that planning for the Year 5/6 2022 school camp is underway.  We have booked 
Birrigai at Tidbinbilla from Wednesday 9th to Friday 11th of November 2022.   

The cost of the camp will be $320 and is based on the attendance of 130 students.  The cost includes accommodation, 
meals, bus travel and the adventure program.  There will be no other money needed for this camp. 

 
 

Please finalise all payments by the October 14th 2022. 
 
Instalment options as follows:- 

• Instalment 1 $100   Friday 16th September 

• Instalment 2 $110   Friday 14th of October 

• Instalment 3 $110   Friday 28th of October 
 

We are, however, quite flexible as to how you choose to make your payments.  You may choose, for example, to pay 
a $50.00 deposit and the rest when convenient. If you are experiencing financial difficulties, please email 
David.ferguson@ed.act.edu.au 
 

Please return your expression of interest (below) to the front office by Friday 9th September 2022.  No payment 
required until 16th of September 2022. 

 
Please note: As this is an optional activity, payment will be required to cover the costs. 

 
If you have any questions or problems with these arrangements, please contact the front office.  Further details about 
camp will be sent home later in term 3. 
 

David Ferguson 
5/6 Team Leader          
      
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
YEAR 5/6 CAMP Birrigai 9-11 November –2022 

 

My child _____________________________________________________WILL / WILL NOT (please circle one) be 

attending the Year 5/6 camp Birrigai from Wednesday 9th November to Friday 11th November 2022. 

 
 
Parent/Guardian Name  _______________________________ 
 
Signed   _______________________________  
 
Date   _______________________________ 
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